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We have visited home based beneficiaries of Sirisha Rehabilitation Centre in Veerankilock for two days that is on the 29/09/2019 and 30/09/2019. We went to all the villages without giving prior notice to SRC persons. An hour later, the SRC representatives came in contact with us by obtaining the information from the care takers of SRC beneficiaries. We have visited 23 beneficiary homes from a total of 25, remaining 2 houses were locked so we could not visit them. 

Based on our visit we have gathered the information that all the beneficiaries are thoroughly satisfied with the services provided by the SIRISHA REHABILITATION CENTRE attendants. We were informed by the beneficiaries that four members of SRC are visiting them for 1 hour once a week. Some of the beneficiaries requested wheel chairs and medicines as they are facing some difficulty and health issues. We have noticed that the children are weak and do not have proper nutrition. Lack of nutrition is not a good sign for a Mentally challenged person, so proper nutrition would help in improving the response and health of the home-based beneficiaries. 

On the 30th of September, when we visited SRC, the children were excited and gave us a warm welcome. Looking at their enthusiasm one might not notice that they are Mentally challenged children. Hence, we could say that the training given by the SRC is pretty good and effective for the children. 

We have visited all the rooms in the SRC, while visiting we have noticed that they were making paper plates and doing making the children do some fun activities. We felt that it was really interesting and making the children do such activities is a great idea since this will improve their mental state and help in improving their skills. 

The children are being trained in several aspects. Based on all the things we have noticed and came across during our, we can conclude that the training provided by SRC is really good and adequate enough for showing some improvement in the children. All the services provided by the SRC are appreciative and it would be great help for the mentally challenged children in improving and in changing their state of mind.
